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Dear Parents & Guardians,

As we are approaching the half term, we have already had a busy and action-packed period of school. 
There has once more been the normal rush and bustle of the after-school clubs, both physical and cerebral. The Year 12 drama students put on an excellent performance of Medea, organising every aspect of it themselves. However, the two biggest highlights of the term have had to of been the Talent Show and The Fashion Show. If there is one thing, we know how to do here at Isamilo International School and that is put on a show! They were both resounding success and testament to all the hard work and organisation of everyone involved. 
We are coming into the part of the academic year when exams begin. Mock exams begin the week of 7 March until 11 March for all students in Years 11, 12 and 13. There shall be no lessons for those students that week and students are not expected on site unless they have an exam. The Year 9 checkpoints soon follow the week of 11th April. In addition, we shall be having our next PTC on 24th March, more details to follow. 

Finally, here are some upcoming key dates:
Friday 18th March – Non uniform day (1000 TSH)
7th to 11th March – Mock Exams Years 11, 12 & 13
11th to 12th March – MSC Invitational Event at Isamilo – school finishes at 12:30
28th to 1st April – Shakespeare Week
7th April – Karume Day (School Closed)
11th to 14th April – Year 9 Checkpoint exams


Kindest regards,
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John Banks
Head of Secondary
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